
James Hoffman, Conservation Specialist, KAWS/NRCS 
 

Hello – I attended the KWO meeting this morning in Salina. I’d like to give a few 
comments. 
1. I felt the morning was well structured and kept most of us focused and positive 
with such varied and potentially emotional topics. Not an easy venue and I 
thought it was handled well. 
2. I also felt the exercise to place green, yellow, blue tickets in rank order for 
funding allocation was creative and had merit. What I did not like about this 
exercise was the lack of time or preparation to truly review the information. Our 
decisions and choices are only as good as the information we are using to make 
such decisions, and I felt this was compromised. 
3. Education and outreach were definitely strong themes from my group and I 
completely agree, this needs to be a significant focus. 
4. PFAS issues were briefly touched on in my group. I believe PFAS issues are a 
much larger problem than society is recognizing and we need to get a handle on 
PFAS usage in our lives, sooner than later. 
5. I am wondering if the PowerPoint presentation used at the beginning of the 
meeting would be available as a link for attendees to review. 
Thank you. 

 

Constance Gehring 
 

I was told your office is accepting information and concerns from the public about 
water. Attached is a presentation I made to the Harvey County Commissioners 
on April 30, 2024, on algae at East Lake. It just seems like there is a tremendous 
amount of monitoring of blue green algae in the State and very little action. Or, is 
it a lack of transparency and perhaps a lot of action is going on? 
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